
From:  Josephine Ward <josie@michaelcarrollandco.com>

Sent time:  13/07/2016 12:53:17 PM

To:  lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk; re_wired@ymail.com

Subject:  Conference with Mr Andrew Locke - 27th July 2016
 

Dear Simon / Lorraine

The earliest date that Mr Locke is available for a conference to discuss your appeal is the 27th July 2016.  Can you please ensure
that you make yourself available on that date.  I will confirm the time and location on Monday 25th July 2016.

Yours sincerely

Josephine Ward

MICHAEL CARROLL & CO.


